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22/11/2019  08:02:032019/5861/T SUPC Jonathan Byatt This recommended course will entail the destruction of healthy trees, some of which are small enough to be 

readily transplanted e.g Holly bush/tree. To retain their usefulness in tackling noise and pollution can the 

Camden gardening contractors be engaged to find alternate homes for replanting. For example, the busy 

estate at south end close would benefit in having additional foliage to absorb pollution in their busy location, 

improve the estate features and security if planted alongside an access wall or fence.

23/11/2019  15:54:562019/5861/T SUPC Dr Vicki Harding This plane tree has been deemed dangerous by a respected arboriculturalist and this opinion seems 

warranted to me.

I am writing in support of this Notice of Intent to fell the plane tree, but would also like to request that this 

Section 211 Notice of Intent be converted to a DD Notice.  6 weeks for consultation would take this to January 

9th.  The school might prefer the tree be taken down in the Christmas Holidays, so receiving consent very 

soon would I imagine give the owners the flexibility to organise it's felling with this in mind. 

If the Tree Officer decides it is inappropriate to put a DD Notice on this tree, then may I urge him to make an 

urgent decision on the s211 Notice.

I am delighted with the choice of tree to replace this TPOed tree: a Tilia Platyphyllos Rubra.  This replacement 

tree will have the TPO transferred to it, so this variety and its columnar form will ensure it is visible from afar, 

maintaining its public amenity.  I hope the Tree Officer will support planting slightly further from the wall and 

stipulate sufficient rooting area for it to be healthy. 

Vicki Harding

Society Tree Officer

Heath & Hampstead Society

22/11/2019  17:18:372019/5861/T COMMNT Stephen Williams 

for and on behalf 

of the Netherhall 

Neighbourhood 

Association

The Netherhall Neighbourhood Association ask that if approval is granted to fell the Mature Plane (T1), a 

replacement tree as proposed by the report should have a TPO attached to it.

The NNA can find no justification in the submitted report to fell the Holly (T2) which provides valuable all year 

visual screening.

for and on behalf of the 

Netherhall Neighbourhood Association
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